
Celebrating the Class of 2020

At Mater Dei Catholic School, we are committed to recognizing the Class of
2020 and to showing our appreciation to all 8th grade students for sharing
their many gifts and talents with us over the years. The administration and
faculty of Mater Dei have been working on creative plans to celebrate this
special class fun and safe ways amid the stay at home order. We are asking all
8th grade students and at least one parent or adult to be available at their
homes on Wednesday, May 27th from the hours of 8:30am to 7:30pm for a
special surprise at your doorstep. In the morning, just throw on your favorite
Mater Dei spirit wear, charge your phones and cameras, and be on the lookout
for a few surprises. While there are many more plans in place, next
Wednesday will be your first glimpse at how Mater Dei Catholic School will
celebrate the Class of 2020 and their unique stamp on our school’s history!




